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  Dates for your Diary  

 
Friday 1st December Lantern Parade  

Wednesday 6th December 10am Y3/4 Christingle Service 

at St Thomas’ Church  

Thursday 7th December 3:15-5:30 School Christmas Fair  

Friday 8th December 11.30 Christmas Family Lunch (text to follow)  

Monday 11th December 4:30 FOW Christmas Bingo 

Wednesday 13th December 10 am KS1 Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 13th December 1:30pm KS2 Christmas Performance  

Thursday 14th December 1:30pm KS1 Christmas Performance  

Thursday 14th December 4pm KS2 Christmas Performance  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 
 

Monday  

Flying High Club - Year 6  

Choir - All Year groups  

Enrichment Club – Y 3 & 4 

 

Wednesday 

Art – All Year Groups  

Book Club – All Year Groups  

Multi Sports – KS 1  

Gardening – All Year groups (8 places) 

Thursday 

Basket Ball – Year 5&6  

Drama (Action Transport) – Year 5&6  

 

Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly linked, 

so it is importance that all children are in class on time 

every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our children don’t 

miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 94.74 which is lower than 

we would like.  Remember we are striving for 100% 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Extra Curriculum  

Sporting Events  
 

Coach Aiden has been working hard to 

get our children ready for some 

forthcoming sporting events.  

 

Wednesday 29th November Year 2 will 

be taking part in the multi-skills event. 

 

Tuesday 12th December a group of 

children from Years 5&6 will be taking 

part in this year’s Boccia tournament.  

 
 

Lantern Workshop  
 

This year’s lantern Parade and Christmas Lights switch-on is 

Friday 1st December. 

As part of this event, the children in Year 5 will be taking part 

in a lantern making workshop in readiness of the Lantern 

Parade. The children are invited to take part in the parade 

with their lantern. An opportunity not to be missed. 
 

 

Chester Zoo 

 
Over the next three weeks Chester Zoo will be visiting our school 

and working with the children in Years 3, 4 and 5. The children 

will be learning all about protecting and creating safe spaces for 

our native local wildlife. The children will then enjoy a visit to 

Chester Zoo to complete their project. The zoo is also providing 

all families with zoo passes. These will be given to parents at the 

end of the project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 



 


